
YORK AREA RADIO CONTROL CLUB MINUTES 

  
DATE:       Members in attendance:        Officers in attendance:       

TREASURES REPORT  

SECRETARYS REPORT:  

Was read, no correction or additions 

SAFETY REPORT:  
 No Report    

FIELD REPORT:  

                  No Report 

OLD BUSINESS:  

• Bus for trip has been cancelled due to lack of attendance.  We will car pool for the trip on 
Feb 20th for the event to occur.  Please contact Keith regarding meeting and who is 
interested in car pooling 

• Gold status is on hold, we are still gathering information and may look in to this for the 
new field. 

• Hats have been received and more are available for purchase.  See Bill Landis if interested  

    2/3/16 23 4

Credit
s

Debit
s

Last month 
total    $877.44

Credit
s

  $640.00 Debit
s

 $0 Current total $1517.44



• Yearly dues are due.  Please see Jodi Fink to pay your dues 
• A motion was made to advertise the 2 Float Fly’s in the AMA with our dates.  Cost is $40 

for each advertisement.  Motion was passed. 
• PPL filed has been approved by East Manchester Twp and the PPL Power Plant for our 

use.  Field rent is free.  Lease was reviewed by Dan Wagner wife whom is an attorney.  
There are a few modifications that need to be made before signing.  A day will be planned 
to have all members come out and view the new site.  Motion was made to approve the 
move to the new field.  Motion was passed. 

• Discussion was help about the Mussers and their loyalty to the club.  We do not want to 
forget them.  No action taken 

• Discussion was held regarding new ideas and field designs will be needed.  Funds will be 
needed for the new field as well.  No action taken  

NEW BUSINESS:  

• Insurance policy is needed for the new field per E Manchester Twp.  Cost is $80/year.  
Motion was made to pay insurance fee.  Motion was passed 

• Planning Committee was set up for the new field.  All items that belong to club must be 
moved and new designs and preparing the field are needed.  Members of this committee 
are Ryan Heindel, Dan Wagner, Bill Landis, Rod Turner, Lynn Doll, and Joe (pending 
membership) 

• Grants and Donations are being looked into for the club.  A new mower may be needed and 
other expenses.  Please bring any ideas for these opportunities to the club.  No action taken.


